Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 3:03 PM

To: '‘Lee, Nathan'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: Coulter, Alexis N

Subject: RE: RO0342-Chevron 94800-1700 Castro Street, Oakland - Fourth Quarter 2014

Groundwater Report - Extension Request

Thanks Nathan. Noted and changed.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]

Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 2:58 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Cc: Coulter, Alexis N

Subject: RO0342-Chevron 94800-1700 Castro Street, Oakland - Fourth Quarter 2014 Groundwater Report - Extension
Request

Dear Mark and Dilan,

Conestoga-Rovers and Associates (CRA) on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (EMC) is seeking
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) approval with regards to an extension request for the Fourth Quarter
2014 Groundwater Report submittal. We have not yet received the laboratory data from the laboratory to complete the
report. We are currently working with the laboratory to obtain the results as soon as possible. Therefore, an extension
of February 27, 2015 for the submittal of the Fourth Quarter 2014 Groundwater Report is requested. This extension is
dependent on receipt of the groundwater laboratory results.

Thank you.

Nathan Lee, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
2300 Clayton Road, Suite 920

Concord, CA 94520

Phone: 925.849.1003
Fax: 510.420.9170

Cell: 510.385.2499

Email: nlee@CRAworld.com




CRA and GHD have merged! To learn more, visit www.CRAworld.com/ghd




